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2022 

Reporting Dates: March 1st – March 31st         

 
                  February    March 

Residential Burglaries 3 0 

Commercial Burglaries 0 3 

Auto Burglaries 3 1 

Theft 4 1 

Assault/Battery 4 2 

Sexual Battery 0 0 

Homicides 0 0 

Robbery 0 0 

Traffic Accident 9 21 

Traffic Citations 251 211 

Traffic Warnings 187 152 

Felony Arrests 1 4 

Misdemeanor Arrests 3 1 

Warrant Arrests 0 3 

Traffic Arrests 3 0 

DUI Arrests 3 0 

Code Compliance 
Reports 

43 71 

 

 

Department Highlights: 

o The week of March 14th, Detective Nicolle Crock attended Firearms Instructor 

Training at Orange County Sheriff’s Office to become our second in-house 

Firearms Instructor. 

o On March 26th, the Edgewood Police Department responded to a fatal car 

accident on South Orange Avenue at Mandalay Road. Due to the severity of 

crashes across the county (and nationwide) the Edgewood Police Department 

has started additional traffic detail on Orange Avenue and posted multiple 

electronic message boards in various locations to remind drivers that there is 

nothing more important than arriving safely to your destination.  

o On March 30, Stacey Salemi and Haymee Watkins attended a Property and 

Evidence Association of Florida meeting at the Lake County Sheriff’s Office. 

o During the Central Florida Police Chief Meeting held at the Windermere Police 

Department, Analyst Stacey Salemi attended along-side Chief John Freeburg to 

learn more about crime reporting and the way the Florida Department of Law 

Enforcement plans to obtain information of Use of Force, Hate Crimes, and crime 

statistic in general.  

o The Edgewood Police department host a meeting for the directors of Crimeline, 

the Belle Isle Police Department, and our detective and analyst. During this  
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meeting we learned about the services Crimeline offers and also obtained 

numerous materials to hand out to the public.  

o On-Site Assessors for the departments Accreditation are all set. The on-site team 

will be here on April 26th-28th. Please feel free to stop by and meet them.  


